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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS 
(Notice 44 of 2020) 

 
 

NEW EMAIL ADDRESSES FOR APPLICATIONS RELATING TO CO-OPS AMENDMENTS  

 

 
Dear Customers, 
 
In our endeavour to improve our service turnaround times, we have created dedicated emails for 
submission of applications relating to amendments. This will enable us to shorten the process 
and thereby directing the applications to the relevant teams. 
  
Having said the above as from the 1 October 2020 all amendments applications should be 
submitted to this office through the following email addresses in order to avoid unnecessary 
delays:  
 
 
Director changes:  Co-op2@cipc.co.za 
 
Change of business addresses & appointments / resignation of auditor: Co-op3an4@cipc.co.za 
 
All special resolutions: Co-op6@cipc.co.za  
 
 
Your co-operation will be highly appreciated as we improve our services. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
----------------------------- 
Adv. R Voller 

Commissioner:  CIPC 

_______ / ______ / 2020 
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